
MINUTES FROM OUTDOOR SPORTS COMMITTEE 
MEETING  April 10, 2024 

 

Due to four excused absences no quorum was met. 

 

Tennis and Pickleball courts will remain closed during the Vietnam Wall 
display. This would be a good time to resurface Pickleball courts. Date will 
be announced. 

Director Ron Larkin will request three new umbrellas and also request 
further enhancement of the drain on the South end of the Pickle Ball court. 

Ron Wesorick is the new RAC liaison 

Next meeting date to be determined. 

Joe Birnbaum, Chair 


